
 
April 2025 

 Directors Corner 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Spring has sprung! Before 
you know it, we will be 
able to spend more time 
on our playground with 
hula hoops, scooters, 
bubbles and more!  
 
As we approach the end of 
the school year, we have a 
lot of fun activities 
planned that your family 
won’t want to miss! 
Important information 
about graduation and 
year-end events will also 
be shared, so be sure to 
read all emails from me 
and the teachers and 
check your family 
mailboxes regularly for 
updates. We can’t wait to 
celebrate with you! 
 
 
Warmly,  
Katrina 
 
 
 
 

Opportunity 
Calendar 
We’re excited for this 
month and the daily 
winner draws for the 
Opportunity Calendars! A 
huge thank you to 
everyone who supported  

 
this fundraiser. Thanks to 
your generosity, we’ll be 
able to purchase new 
materials over the 
summer, just in time for 
the new school year. We 
truly appreciate your 
ongoing support of Jack 
and Jill! 
 

Picture Day 
Lifetouch will be here on 
Wednesday, April 2nd and 
Thursday, April 3rd. Please 
be sure to send back your 
child’s picture form on or 
before picture day. If you 
need another form, please 
reach out  
 
The best part of Lifetouch 
is that no money 
exchanges hands until 
you see the finished 
product. You will receive a 
printout with your child’s 
proofs and choose what 
you like and want to 
order! You only pay for 
what you want! There is 
lots of flexibility, because 
as you know, kids don’t 
always cooperate when we 
want them to. All orders 
and payments are 
completed through the 
Lifetouch website.  
 
Please note there is no 
make-up picture day or 
picture retakes. 
 

 
Registration Update 
Classes for the upcoming 
school year and our 
summer program are 
filling up fast! Thank you 
to everyone who has 
already completed their 
registration. 
 
Please be aware that the 
older preschool class only 
has 3 spots remaining. If 
you're considering this 
class for next year, we 
encourage you to 
complete your registration 
as soon as possible. 
 
Warm Weather 
Reminders 
As spring temperatures 
can be unpredictable, 
please continue to dress 
your child in layers. We've 
had some chilly mornings, 
so hats and mittens 
should still be sent to 
school each day. It's 
always better to have 
them and not need them. 
 
Please remember that it is 
your responsibility to 
apply sunscreen to your 
child before school, as we 
do not apply or reapply 
sunscreen. Kindly avoid 
sending sunscreen in 
your child’s backpack. 
 
With all the growth 
happening, please take a 
moment to check your 
child’s extra clothes bag  
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and make any necessary 
updates. 
 
As the weather warms up, 
kids tend to have more 
energy to run, jump, and 
skip! Please pay attention 
to your child’s footwear in 
the coming weeks. Proper 
shoes like sneakers or 
closed-toe sandals will 
help keep them safe and 
reduce the risk of trips 
and falls. 
 
We kindly ask that you 
avoid sending your child 
to school in flip-flops, 
open-toed shoes, or shoes 
with heels. 
 
Thank you for your 
attention to this! We’re all 
excited to get outside and 
have lots of fun! 
 
Family Fun Fair 
On Saturday, April 5th 
9:30-11:30 AM Project 
Connect and Early 
Childhood Community of 
Attleboro will host a 
Family Fun Fair in the 
Attleboro High School 
Cafeteria. This is a free 
event with lots of fun 
activities. Jack and Jill 
will be there, stop by and 
say hi to Mrs. Lay.  
 
 
 
 

Family 
Art Show and Open 
House 
The classes are busy 
preparing for our Family 
Art Show and Open House 
on May 15th in the 
evening. Please stay tuned 
for more information.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Important April Dates:   
4/2 Picture Day – Mixed 
Age M-F, Mixed Age 
M/W/F and 4 Day Pre-K 
 
4/3 Picture Day – Mixed 
Age T/TH & 5 Day Pre-K  
 
4/5 Family Fun Fair 
 
4/10 Tuition Due  
 
4/14 Board Meeting  
 
4/21 - 4/25 No School – 
April Vacation 
 
 


